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Re:  Acknowledgement of your commitment and contribution to Education for Sustainable 
development  
 
Dear Sushita, 
 
I am writing to recognise and acknowledge your commitment to ESD and the UNESCO World 
Conference on Education for Sustainable Development , organized in Aichi Nagoya, Japan from 
10 to 12 November 2014 as well as your contribution as National Evaluator for the above 
programme which ran from June 2015 until the end of 2015 in Mauritius. 
 
Your personal efforts towards the momentous reformulating of global education for 
development policies are greatly appreciated particularly given the demanding workloads we all 
faced.  
 
Your contributions and the work that you have done with African colleagues over the years 
feeding into the World Conference resulted into precious insights that were acknowledged 
especially during the cluster discussions on ICT in Education and 21st Century Competencies.  
 
Climate change education is a powerful tool to help people understand the causes and 
consequences of climate change, prepare students to live with its impacts, and empower them 
to take action on its causes. Your efforts to carry out the evaluation exercise of this programme 
in the different selected schools in Mauritius were noteworthy. Your insights into the different 
strategies and your account of country experiences and a review of policy documents, 
contributed significantly to UNESCO’s five recommendations for policymakers on how CCE and 
ESD policies can be integrated at the national level and articulated into curricula.  
 
I wanted to ensure that I personally wrote to you to note your commitment and dedication. We 

look forward to your continued association with UNESCO.  

             Yours sincerely, 

 

 

          Julia Heiss 

          Education Programme Specialist  

          UNESO Regional Office for Southern Africa  
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